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 23rd March 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 
Mothers and Significant Other’s Day Gift Sale 
 
We will be holding a Gift Sale on Thursday and Friday this week to give 
children the opportunity to buy some gorgeous gifts for Mothering Sunday, 
which is this Sunday, 27th March 2022.  The sale will be taking place during 
school time, however, we will also have gifts available at Eastway Express, 
if the children would like to pop in after school. 
 
We will have a range of gifts available all for 50 pence.  To enable all children to be able to 
purchase gifts there will be a limit of 3 gifts per child. 
 
If your child/children would like to purchase a gift from the sale, please send their money 
into school in a named envelope and they will have the opportunity to visit the gift sale 
during the day. 

Kind regards,  

 

Mrs Morris  
Headteacher 


